Gilliam, Allen

From: Gilliam, Allen

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 12:54 PM

To: 'RRoll@northlittlerock.ar.gov’

Cc: Fuller, Kim; Ramsey, David; Anderson, Alan; Kaelin, Cynthia

Subject: AR0020303_North Little Rock's (including AR0020320 & AR0038288) March 2011 Annual

Pretreatment Report Reply 20110330

Ric,

Your March Annual Pretreatment Report covering the three (3) above mentioned permits was received on 3/16/11,
reviewed, deemed complete and compliant with the reporting requirements in the Federal Pretreatment Regulations in
403.12(i) and the Pretreatment Reporting requirement in your permits.

No further action is deemed necessary at this time.

Thank you for your timely report.

Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator

501.682.0625
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